BREATHLESS REPORTING ONCE AGAIN!

The reporting by FingerLakesl.com of the meeting held last night by certain individuals
who oppose our federally authorized leadership—*“Cayuga Nation unrest continues after meeting
in Seneca Falls”—is largely both an imaginative and unnecessarily energized account of what
actually occurred.

Let’s be clear—at no time did the Nation’s federally-authorized Police Force enter upon
the premises where the meeting being held, attempt to disrupt the meeting in any way, or “speed
off”, provoking anyone into giving chase. More important, no effort was made last night by our
Police Force or anyone authorized by our leadership to regain possession of the residential
premises owned by the Cayuga Nation on Rt. 124 in the Town of Varick. Suggesting otherwise is
simply irresponsible and only heightens the air of tension—as well as promotes the false
narrative—created by our opposition.

The residential premises in the Town of Varick are one of many occupied by dissident
citizens of our Nation who have not paid one dime of rent to the Nation for years. If and when a
decision is made to reclaim these additional stolen properties, it will be done lawfully using our

Nation’s judicial system, with full due process afforded to all.



